
Plainview-Old Bethpage Central School District 

Celebrates Tenure for Educators and Staff 

The Plainview-Old Bethpage Central School District is proud to announce the tenure of 

several dedicated educators and staff members during a recognition ceremony held during 

the June 3rd Board of Education meeting. This significant achievement underscores their 

commitment to excellence in education. 

The following staff members have been granted tenure in their respective positions: 

Old Bethpage Elementary School: 

• Alec Abramowitz, Physical Education

• Jennifer Ayasse, Elementary

• Dana Ciccotto, Elementary

• Justine DeLuca, Elementary

• Victoria Trotta, Elementary

Plainview-Old Bethpage Middle School: 

• Mervete Azemi, Elementary

• Andrea Bonomo, Special Education

• Jennifer Falzone, Science

• Alison Incarnato, Physical Education

• Elizabeth Rooney, Librarian

• Jacquelyn Moynihan, Special Education

Pasadena Elementary School: 

• Michelle Barclay, Physical Education

• Nicole Carroll, Elementary

• Ariel Rothbaum, Reading

Stratford Road Elementary School: 

• Catherine Brennan, Elementary

• Ryan Dorfman, Elementary

• Kimberly Farina, Elementary (also district)

• Beatriz Londono, Elementary

• Gabrielle Ross, Special Education

• Erin Vandette, Elementary

• Rachel Barrer, Reading

Judy Jacobs-Parkway Elementary School: 

• Shannon Bradley, Music (shared with Pasadena ES)

• Nicole Knopp, Elementary

Plainview-Old Bethpage John F. Kennedy High School: 

• Kirk Cavanaugh, Social Studies (shared with Mattlin MS)

• Colleen Cho, English

• Erin DiGiuseppe, Foreign Language

• Ai-Lun (Ellen) Huang, Foreign Language

• Jamie Ida, Foreign Language



H.B. Mattlin Middle School: 

• Sara Siliznol, Elementary 

• Carina Hale, Reading 

Administration: 

• Alex Goldberg, Director of Technology 

 

 Superintendent of Schools, Dr. Mary O’Meara, expressed her pride in the accomplishments 

of these educators and staff members. "Their dedication to our students and school community is 

truly commendable. Their hard work and commitment have made a significant impact, and we are 

proud to celebrate their achievements," she said. "Congratulations to our newly tenured staff 

members for their outstanding contributions and continued dedication to the Plainview-Old 

Bethpage Central School District." 

 The Plainview-Old Bethpage Board of Education and POB-Congress of Teachers also 

extended their heartfelt congratulations to the tenure recipients, acknowledging their vital role in 

the District’s success. 

 

 
 


